!! Attention all Motorcycle enthusiasts !!
The Myrtle Beach spring rally

Is not

I repeat

Is not

!! CANCELLED !!
The rally is NOT CANCELLED as the city of Myrtle Beach proclaims. The city of Myrtle Beach has launched a national campaign to end the rallies. Their statements are full of lies! To view these lies, visit their web site at: www.myrtlebeachbikerinfo.com. Once you have read thru these lies, go to www.ibiker.org for the truth and up to date information.

The rally is, and will be, going on for years to come! The rally for this year is May 8-17. The city of Myrtle Beach is not issuing permits to vendors within the city limits. Horry County is still issuing permits to vendors for the county around the city of Myrtle Beach.
To keep informed of this situation, visit the web site: www.ibiker.org. They

Will have up to date on everything happening around there.

Respectfully,

Keith

pacplscustomsportster@verizon.net

A Motorcycle enthusiast
